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Mr. Charles W. Emeigh
Division of Safeguards & Transportation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comraission

. Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Emeigh:

Attached please find a copy of our. letter to you dated July 25,-1988.

We have discovered the. IAEA code was typed incorrectly with a' U instead of a
V. Please change your records to reflect this correcti n.

.1so, a conversation with Betty Maguire today (st Oakridge) resulted with GAS
.having been entered in their system with JVGC and it should be JVKC.

We are sorry for this inconvenience.

.Very truly yours,

.h +c-

M. J. Lane, Manager
Investments & Inventory
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